
Attn:  Jeff Barker - we strongly urge you and all your constituents to vote NO on this measure!  This is a 
huge red flag for most of the small businesses in our state and how can anyone in their right mind think 
this is viable and good for Oregon! Socialism cries all over this....I hope you are not one of them!  PLEASE 
STOP THIS CRAZINESS IN OUR STATE GOVERNMENT! 
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